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BACKGROUND INFORMATION:

Seeking to purchase new band uniforms for the beginning of the 2017 school
year. Fund for purchasing uniforms needs to be available in the 2016-17 budget.
Enclosed is a price quote (projected) for $77,065.50 for 150 uniforms for
proposed design that includes pants, jacket, and hat. 160 uniforms would be a
more accurate number due to current projected enrollment for 2016-17 marching
band is approximately closer to 142. Pricing for 160 uniforms will provide a
discounted price due to bulk ordering. Buying uniforms after the initial purchase
would not be cost effective due to lack of a discount.

Current uniforms are in their 7t year of use. They are showing signs of wear and
tear which is very common.

In order for a sample to be created, the district needs to commit to the purchase.
A final approved design will be determined upon reaching a satisfactory color
combination. The color will ultimately influence the overall appearance as it
relates to the total look of the uniform. Please keep in mind factors such as
weather, field (green grass), typical teenage care, extend use, a design that will
be aesthetically pleasing over the course of 8 to 10 years.

RECOMMENDATION:
Approval

BOARD ACTION REQUIRED
| move the Board approve the Purchase of 150 or 160 Band Uniforms in the 2016-
2017 budget.




